
 

 
 

Brush Creek Montessori School - Letter from the Board of Directors 
 

June 15, 2021 
 

Dear Brush Creek Families and Employees 
 
Brush Creek Montessori School was founded in 1973, and established as a non-profit 
corporation in 1998.   It has been a sanctuary for learning in Sonoma County for over 45 
years. Many students, teachers and staff have passed through our school and have been left 
with the memories of a magical place to learn and grow.  Today our school is faced with a 
challenge, and in our desire to keep everyone fully informed about the upcoming school 
year, we would like to share important news.   
 
We are currently in a land dispute with the former employees of our Brush Creek 
Montessori School. At this time, lawyers representing both parties have made submissions 
to the court. We strongly believe we will prevail, and the school year will begin with the 
appropriate emphasis on education-and not a legal argument about the disposition of the 
property.  You may access and read our submission at: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_jRoucpge7bRVdz8i3y1lDKrZh6PIJ7G/view or you may ask for a 
copy at the School office. 
 
The BCMS School Board and staff remain fully dedicated to providing the highest levels of 
education and care for our students, and will continue to reach out to provide the very 
latest information. Again, we believe this situation will be resolved in favor of our 
students, and encourage you to E mail John Siragusa, one of our Board of Directors, at 
bod@bcmontessori.org should you have any questions. You may stay up to date on this 
matter by visiting our website by clicking on the link: 
https://www.bcmontessori.org/about-us/news/  
 
We look forward to the coming school year.  
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Brush Creek Board of Directors   
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